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WYKPSA     CIRCULAR 

On 9 November 2013, the 1983 graduates of our School have 
held their 30th anniversary reunion at our School Hall. A lot 
of Fathers, retired and current teachers were also invited to 
join their reunion. 
 
1983 graduates are very active in the alumni community. As 
at the date hereof, the current alumni manager, 3 of the past 
chairmen of WYKPSA, the current CEO of Wah Yan One 
Family Foundation and a number of former vice-chairman 
and Exco of WYKPSA are all graduates from the year 1983. 
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WYKPSA will organize an Elementary Photography 
Workshop on 16 November 2013 (Saturday) from 2 pm – 4 
pm at the Geography Room of our School. 
 
The workshop is free of charge. For registration or 
enquiries, please send an email to wahyanpsa@gmail.com  
 
For all participants, please bring along your camera to the 
workshop. 

 
15th Wah Yan League Cup Football Tournament 

 
The 15th Wah Yan League Cup Football Tournament is 
coming! Are you ready? Please access the following 
website for more details:  
 
http://www.wykpsa.org.hk/15th-wah-yan-league-cup-
football-tournament/ 
 
The deadline for enrollment is 13 November 2013. So 
act fast! 

Annual Dinner of Medical Alumni 2013 
 
On 22 October 2013, the medical alumni of WYK and 
WYHK have held their annual dinner at Admiralty. The 
photos of the dinner have been uploaded on the following 
website and will be kept there for around three months: 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/sfx2lpu04lg3c7a/IIrAlzwenH 

Parking Control Arrangement for Sunday Mass 
 
In view of the traffic congestion caused by unauthorized 
parking, making it inconvenient to come to Mass, there will 
be parking control arrangement on Sunday morning. 
Starting from 10 November 2013, before 11:30 a.m. on 
Sunday, only vehicles bearing parking permits issued by the 
School or the Chapel are allowed to enter the premises of 
WYK.  
 
The School fully understands that such problem is not 
caused by our alumni since everyone (whether alumni or 
not) can come to the School chapel to join the Mass on 
Sunday. Nevertheless, WYKPSA sincerely hopes that our 
alumni can understand the problem faced by our School. 


